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Happy Summer!         August 2018 

News about the kids.  Nielans.  The mother of our Wesley came to visit and left Wesley's brother 

Nielans.  She left his birth certificate with a staff member and abandoned him and 

we are unable to reach her.  He is shown on the left. Nielans cannot talk, couldn't 

walk at all and is learning disabled due to cerebral palsy. After physical therapists 

and a neurologist visiting him he can now walk.  He will even get a lot better after 

much experience. 

Misrose (below) also has CP and was abandoned at the hospital. We we're trying to 

potty train her and she fell and broke her femur in 2 places. 

After having surgery and spending 2 weeks in the hospital 

she is going great and almost completely toilet trained 

Sawrens  (right) came to live with us when he was 6. He has 

no memory of his parents who both died when he was very young. 

He has three more years of high school then we are planning on culinary 

college.  He has always loved cooking and recently became a real chef at The 

Red Door restaurant owned by a missionary.  We are extremely proud of him 

and he thanks Jesus for his life!!!!! He teared me up when he told me how 

much God will bless me for all I have done for him.  

Djovaney's  (lower left) adoption should be finished before Christmas. It's been over four years 

since the process began by his amazing new parents, Meredith and Scott Worley of North Carolina. 

I found Djovaney at the hospital shortly after the earthquake . He was 6 years old and had been 

living with his aunt when the quake destroyed their home. Djovaney was buried in the rubble for 

three days. His aunt died on his arm and it had to be amputated. I brought him home the day I met 

him. He's been in an American school and is now 14 and an honor roll student. 

The present state of construction of the mission.  We have 5 cottages in various states of construction right now.  We 

have made fantastic progress on the construction and I'd like to thank all of you for blessing us!!! 

Five cottages are up with screens, shutters and doors being made. They will be painted in October when a small team 

from  Georgia arrives. Tile will be laid next month. 

We put a second story above the depot, kitchen and bathroom.  That space can be used for temporary housing for the 

older boys and storage.  
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We will move in by Christmas to avoid another years rent. Even though we may have to rough it for a bit, the staff and I 

agree we want to be on our new land. 

We still need to build a tower for solar panels, plumbing, lay sidewalks, build our dining room,  build tables and 

cupboards, buy fixtures and two small two story houses and build a room out by the well for our generator, 

computerized panel and batteries for solar.   

The painted cottage was the first one built.  It is against the east wall of the compound.  The cottage next to it was #2.  

The picture on the right shows #3 and #4.  These are, more or less, facing the other two, kitchen, baths, etc.  Note the 

entry gate in the background of the picture on the right.  Also, look behind the left side of the cottage on the right in the 

same picture.  You can see the door connecting the new property to the leased property we now occupy.  

This cottage is #5.  It is the last of the small 

cottages.  The picture above is the latest of the 

second story over the kitchen.  Note the stairway.  

The picture to the left, gives another view of the 

second story and gives a better idea of the size. 

God uses your kindness to remind me of his 

faithfulness!! Thank you,  

Ann Hume 

Ephesians 1:16   Thanking God for you. 

We are a 501(c)(3) corporation which means that all of your gifts are tax deductible.  Our Federal Tax ID # is 38-3554131.You can go to the 
Michigan Department of State or guidestar.org to review our filings.  None of the officers or directors receive any payments for their services but 
we do pay the Haitian employees and the highest paid employee is $300 monthly.  


